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Helios Renewable Energy Project

-——-Original Message—_

From: “Kate Orag=" -

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 7:33am

To [
Cce: "info@helios-renewable-energy-project.co.uk” <info@helios-renewable-energy-project.co.uk>
Subject: Helios Renewable Energy Project - Consultation update

e« [

We are writing to you as we enter into the final week of consultation for the Helios Renewable Energy Project to see whether you had all the necessary information required to be able to consider and comment on the
proposals. Please let us know if you had any further queries about the proposals, or any guidance on where to find certain information within the published consultation documents.

| also wanted to update you that we have also identified a typo in the email address that was at the bottom of the hard copy feedback forms handed out at the consultation events. This has since been rectified and any
emails sent to the incorrect address will still be received, meaning that either email addresses are suitable for future responses. All other materials are correct, both enline and on hard copy documents.

For those who took a copy of the feedback form from the consultation events there is an option to post the form using the accompanying freepost envelope (or just writing FREEPOST TC CONSULTATION on an
envelope and returning free of charge). The feedback form is also available to complete online at hitps-/iwww helios-renewable-energy-project co uk/get-in-touch/. There is also a standalone webform that those wishing
to comment without filling in a form can utilise.

However, we do appreciate that there may have been an issue with anyone wishing to send an email to that address previously. For this, we apologise for any confusion this has caused and | can confirm that we wi
continue to accept comments from residents until 11.59pm on 2157 December 2023 to allow people further time and opportunity to provide their feedback. | would be grateful if you could share this with your contacts and
through your local channels. We will make this clear on the project website, and we'd be pleased to answer any further queries or comments submitted in the meantime.

We look forward to your formal feedback in due course.

Kind regards

Kate
(On behalf of the Helios Renewable Energy Project)
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